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   Newsletter April 16th 2024 

 

Dates to Remember 

18th April First Confession 

2nd- 7th May  - closed for Mid Term 

8th May – School closed for staff CPD - (Maths) 

 

 

 

 

 

First Confesssion 

April 18th – 2nd class – 11 30am – Parents welcome. All children return to school after the 

ceremony  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:info@oranmoreboysns.ie
http://www.oranmoreboysns.i/


Page 2 of 5 
 

info@oranmoreboysns.ie                                www.oranmoreboysns.ie                                 091 790312 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Creative Clusters  

 

 

The school has been part of a Creative Cluster project over the last two years whereby the boys 

have had many opportunities to work with artists and partake in lessons producing beautiful pieces 

of work. We will be holding a Creative Cluster Art Exhibition with all the local schools involved in 

Calasanctius Secondary School on Friday the 26th of April from 5pm-7pm. Everyone is welcome to 

attend and view the wonderful creations. 

This might also be an opportunity for our current 6th class to visit Calasanctius prior to starting in 

September.  

 

Well done to our Lead teachers involved, Ms Woods and Ms Quinn and all the pupils.  

mailto:info@oranmoreboysns.ie
http://www.oranmoreboysns.i/


Page 3 of 5 
 

info@oranmoreboysns.ie                                www.oranmoreboysns.ie                                 091 790312 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Well done to the boys in Ms Conneely’s 4th class who published a book this week. During January and 

February, they worked in conjunction with Galway Aquarium to learn more about fascinating sea 

creatures. The title of the book is 'Sea Animals' and the boys dedicated their book to all the 

endangered sea creatures in the world. Each child published a piece of writing with a wonderful 

picture to match. The boys worked so hard editing and redrafting their work and we are so proud of 

the results.  
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We are currently looking at our WellBeing targets in Scoil Iósaif Naofa as a part of our Well Being Framework – 

We’d love to gather your thoughts from a parent’s perspective in order for us to reflect and learn as we move 

forward.  

Please support us in our work by filling out the following google form. It will take 2-3 minutes.  

Thank you for your time.  

https://forms.gle/228zPDQvte6LbDRP8 
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Well done and best wishes to Sam Deeley who represents Scoil Iósaif 

Naofa in the exhibition half- time match in the Connacht Football semi-final 

in  Markievicz Park, Sligo on Saturday April 20th 

 

Go n-éirí an t-ádh Sam 
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